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April 1, 2021

Dear Class of 2021 Department of Linguistics Graduate:

We are proud of our graduates' honors and accomplishments and would like to honor you and your accomplishments publicly. To that end, we are seeking your written permission to post your name, honors, and degree on our website at https://linguistics.washington.edu/. Per the Family Educational Rights and Privacy Act, we must have your written permission to post this information, since you could arrange to opt out of directory information being shared at any time using that feature in MyUW. By providing your printed name, signature, in response to this statement, you are giving Linguistics Department permission to post this information on our website (https://linguistics.washington.edu/) even if you afterward use MyUW to opt out of directory information any time after signing this form.

Best Wishes,

The Department of Linguistics

Permission to Post

________________I, (printed name), give the Department of Linguistics permission to post my name, degree earned, and honors on this website at https://linguistics.washington.edu/.  I understand if after this time I opt out of directory information from being shared through the MyUW website, that the permission to have my information released still stands.  


___________________________________________
Signature and date


_______________________________________________________
Honors and Awards to Include


No Permission to Post

________________I, (printed name), do not give the Department of Linguistics permission to post my name, degree earned, and honors on this website at https://linguistics.washington.edu/.   


____________________________________________
Signature and date

Department of Linguistics
Guggenheim Hall 414		phoneme@uw.edu 
Seattle, WA 98195		206-543-2046
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